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  Panorama SEL Survey Coordinators 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
 
SUBJECT: Panorama Mid-Year Survey  
 

 
  
 
The mid-year Panorama SEL Survey window will open January 9, 2023 until February 3, 2023 for a total of 25 
days.  
 
As a reminder, prior to administering the SEL Survey parents should be notified allowing them an opportunity 
to opt their student out if they desire to do so. Student participation in the survey should never be used for 
grades and should always be voluntary.  
 
Panorama is, by definition, a student record and the information contained in Student Success, including 
survey results, may be shared with parents upon request.   
 
Survey Coordinators, in consultation with the administration, are encouraged to begin planning for the 
administration of the survey as soon as possible.  


